





*Sands, John P* To Larry Gadbois/R10/USEPA/US@EPA, "Price, John (ECY)"
<John_P_Sands@ri.gov> <jpri461@ecy.wa.gov>
12/17/2004 10:01 AM cc "Morse, John G” <John_G_Morse@rl.gov>, "Sands, John P"
<John_P_Sands@ri.gov>
bee

Subject TPA change package

Here are the current drafts of the 2 TPA change packages that will be routed through concurrence after
your review. Let me know if you have any comments.

<<M-16-04-10 risk assess CR1.doc>> <<M-16-04-093.doc>>

JOhn M-16-04-10 risk assess CR1.doc M-16-04-093.doc

"Sands, John P* To Larry Gadbois/R10/USEPA/US@EPA
<John_P_Sands@r.gov> cc "Price, John (ECY)" <jpri461@ecy.wa.gov>
02/09/2005 07:44 AM bee

Subject RE: Milestones

The package is in concurrence. I have a meeting with the AMs tomorrow
to discuss.

----- Original Message-----

From: Gadbois.Larry@epamail.epa.gov
[mailto:Gadbois.Larry@epamail . epa.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 08, 2005 12:53 PM
To: Sands, John P

Cc: Price, John (ECY)

Subject: Milestones

John:

What ever happened to the milestone change package for the

two milestones to (1) begin sampling, and (2) produce a 100/300 Area
report?

--Larry--



"Sands, John P* To "Teel, Darci D" <DDTeel@mail.bhi-erc.com>, "Waeiss,
@ <John_P_Sands@n.gov> Stephen G" <SgWeiss@mail.bhi-erc.com>, "Price, John
) (ECY)" <jprid61@ecy.wa.gov>, Larry
02/24/2005 08:03 AM Gadbois/R10/USEPA/US@EPA
cc
bee

Subject milestone package signed out

N ji  gotnoti thatthe pac for the 100/300 Area risk assessment milestones has been signed out.

John

@ "Sands, John P* To Larry Gadbois/R10/USEPA/US@EPA, "Price, John (ECY)"
% <John_P_Sands@rn.gov> <jpri461@ecy.wa.gov>
N, ¢ 03/11/2005 11:24 AM cc "Bazzell, Kevin D" <Kevin_D_Bazzell@r.gov>, "Sands, John
N P" <John_P_Sands@r.gov>
bce

Subject 100/300 milestone

DOE will be canceling the letter requesting signature of this milestone package. | need to write a letter on
this but wanted to give you a heads up.

One of the criteria for not going to HQ for approval of a new milestone is funding availability. You may or
may not know that a portion of the risk assessment will not be the responsibility of the new River Corridor
contractor per the request for proposal. Collecting data for evaluating impacts from groundwater (which
would include the riparian and near shore) is not included in the request for proposal. In discussions with
the Central Plateau, they have changed their position on available funding in FY06 for their portion of the
milestone.

Both AMCP and AMRC now agree that AMRC should be responsible for the entire scope of the 100/300

risk assessment. This issue cannot be resolved however until during or after transition to the new
" contractor. In the mean time BHI will continue to go 100% with their work scope.

John



